
 

                                    

June 29, 2024 
 

To 
The Manager/Secretary, 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalai Street, MUMBAI - 400 001 
 
Ref Scrip Code: 959773, 974714, 975026, 975569 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Sub: - Intimation Regarding Closure of Trading Window 
 
Pursuant to Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulation, 2015, the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company by the 
Designated Persons is closed from Sunday, July 01, 2024, till 48(forty-eight) hours after 
declaration of financial results for the quarter ended June 30, 2024, of the Company. 
 
Accordingly, all Designated Persons covered under the Code will be advised not to trade in 
the listed securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window 
 
The date of Board Meeting of the Company for consideration and declaration of standalone 
financial results for the quarter ended June 30, 2024, will be intimated later. 
 
We Request you to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
For IKF FINANCE LIMITED 
 
 
 
Ch Sreenivasa Rao  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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